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19th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As the end of term and Christmas approaches I wanted to thank you all for your support during 

the Autumn term. It has been a long one but we are so proud of how hard the children have 

worked and the progress they have made. Of course, none of this happens without the hard work 

and dedication of our team, who I am sure you will join me in thanking them all.   

 

It is with a little sadness that I have to let you know that after over 20 years as dedicated Teaching 

Assistant, Mrs Palmer will be retiring and her last day will be on Thursday this week. We cannot 

thank her enough for all the love and care she had shown us all and the impact she has had on so 

many little lives has been amazing.  We wish her a very happy retirement and hope she has many 

lovely adventures with her family and friends. 

 

We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, and look forward 

to seeing you all again on Tuesday 9th January 2024 at 8.45am for the start of another busy 

term. 

 

Have a lovely time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Sam Woolhouse  

Headteacher 
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